
Insert date here
Email: Insert email of MP here 

Insert name here
Member of Parliament 
Insert address here
Insert address here
Dear insert name of MP here,

I am writing to you today asking that you do the honorable thing and vote against Bill C-59, on the implementation of the budget.
As a member of the Public Service Alliance of Canada (PSAC), this piece of legislation directly affects me and I want to take this opportunity to raise a few facts and concerns with you.
In 2007, the Supreme Court of Canada ruled that freedom of association contained in the Canadian Charter of Rights and Freedoms includes the right to free collective bargaining. Bill C-59 violates that right. It will allow the government to by-pass the bargaining process and make unilateral changes to the sick leave provisions in its collective agreements with federal public service unions.
The government is determined to force its employees to choose between not getting paid and going to work sick. The change that it wants to make will drastically change the current sick leave provisions. But the government has never made a case that this was necessary. Both the Parliamentary Budget Officer and Statistics Canada have shown that the government’s claims that sick leave is abused or too costly are wrong.
Legislating any changes to collective agreements is not acceptable, and I expect you, as my MP, to work with your party to commit to supporting the repeal of legislation that violates the right to free collective bargaining.
Sincerely,
Insert your name here
Member of the PSAC
